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Beijing, China
Condolence

Dear comrades and friends,

We are extremely saddened to learn that Mr. Igor Urrutikoetxea has

passed away. We would like to extend our deepest sympathy.

We had the privilege of knowing Mr. Igor Urrutikoetxea for many years.
He was regarded as a wise leader and a true fighter in the international

labor movement. His enthusiasm and passion for work are still vivid in

our memory ,

Please accept our heartfelt condolences to his family members. If there is

anything we can do to help overcome his grief during this saddest time,

please let us know .

Sincerely,
International Liaison Department

All-China Federation of Trade Unions (ACFTU)
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